
 
Mary W. George Scholarship Application 

 
 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE:     November 1st  of each year 
 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
The Clinical Laboratory Sciences Scholarship Awards Committee is pleased to offer the 
Mary E. George Scholarship to a qualified senior Bachelor of Science in Medical 
Laboratory Science (MLS) major.   
 
Mary W. George was a Medical Technologist who, through the generosity of an heir, a 
MU faculty member, left a portion of her estate to Marshall University Foundation for the 
purpose of assisting an MLS student.   
 
The scholarship is through an endowment, and typically rewards between $600 to $1000 
per year.   
 
Minimum Qualifications: 
 

1.  The applicant must be an accepted student into the MLS program, currently 
enrolled in the final senior level CLS course sequence for graduation.   

2. The student must not have received the Mary W. George Scholarship previously.   
 

The scholarship will be awarded based on academic merit, commitment to the 
professional practice of MLS, and financial need.    
 
In order to be considered for the scholarship, the student must complete the attached 
application entirely, as well as submit a short, typed essay describing the individual need 
for this scholarship.  All scholarship applications will be evaluated by the CLS 
Scholarship Awards Committee, and the recipient will be notified by November 1st  of 
each year of their award.   
 
Incomplete or late applications will not be considered. 
 
Please return completed typed application and the short essay via email to:   
 
Dr. Jennifer D. Perry, Ed.D., Medical Laboratory Scientist, (MLS) ASCP 
Chairperson and Program Director, Marshall University CLS Department 
Email:  jennifer.perry@marshall.edu 
Phone:  304-696-3188 
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